
From: John Florian < > 
Sent: April 29, 2021 4:12 AM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Please Stop the 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO 
NOT TRUST. 

Peel Council 
I live in Caledon and my family is opposed to both the 413 highway and and conversion of farmland to 
residential, commercial or industrial use. 

Notwithstanding the adverse effect this will have on nature, paving over this Class 1 farmland in a 
province mostly covered in rock and with a cold climate will threaten our ability to feed ourselves in the 
future. 

Any hope to reduce carbon emissions will be permanently challenged. 

The existing 407 corridor has not been fully utilized.  No attempt has been made to provide mass transit 
along the current rail corridors.  The long term effect of remote work at home is unknown. 

Please put an end to this project before we permanently prevent our ability to feed ourselves. 

Thanks 
John Florian, P.Eng. 
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